

Sabbath Supper Today

Join us immediately after second service today for our Sabbath Supper. Enjoy a delicious meal and a sweet time of fellowship with the Parish family as we honor our 2019 graduates.

Missions Quarterly Offering

Our Quarterly Offering will be used to raise funds to kick off the Wrap Around Ministry at Parish, a ministry to bring foster care awareness to our congregation. The funds will be used for events, speakers, and to help individual families who begin the process of foster care. Special offering envelopes are available in the foyer and can be left in the tithe box. For more information, please contact Maggie Purifoy (mgpurifoy@gmail.com).

Parish Singing Camp

Tune our hearts to sing Thy praise! Children ages 5-12 are invited to attend Parish Singing Camp June 3-7 from 1:30-3:30 PM. Each day, we will develop our singing voices through musical activities and games, laying the groundwork for a lifetime of musical understanding. We want to train our kids to joyfully participate in singing during worship Sundays. Contact Mirandi Herrenbruck (mirandi@parishpres.org) for more details or to sign up. We also have a sign-up sheet at the front desk in the foyer.

Women's Summer Bible Study

All the women of Parish - from teens through adults are invited to participate in a Bible study building on last summer's study on radical hospitality. This year we will focus on learning how to share our faith, using scripture commentary: Learning Barr's Evangelism from Jesus. Summer dates: 6 Tuesday nights, beginning June 11th at George & Karen Grant's house from 6:30-8:30 PM. Come and bring friends for Bible study, engaging discussions, and fun activities after our study time. Call, text, or email Karen to see 615-594-7184 you can help at karen@parishpres.org.

There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen.
E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org
Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call:
office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029
4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.

Women's Ministry Altar Guild

The Altar Guild prepares the house of the Lord for worship according to the church calendar. They provide flowers for worship and change the altar hang. If you garden, have seasonal flowers, or enjoy arranging flowers, please consider being a part of this team. For more information, you may contact Sheila Sharp (smdsharp@bellsouth.net).

Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM

Sabbath Supper: following second service

Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Ginny Morrison and Susan Sadler Sunday School—Helen Settles, Sarah Hutton, and Lela Grace Anderson

Second Service—Wendy Vedders and Kharis Vedders

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

5/19—Helen and Jim Soyster

5/26—Bettyann Henderson

Second Service—

5/19—Helen and Jim Soyster

5/26—Bettyann Henderson

Linens

May—Kathy Hutcheson